
The Covid-19 Facility Plan has been designed to allow for maximum social/physical distancing while attending training sessions at 
New Hampshire Technical Institute in Concord, NH.  

Foot traffic will flow in one-way patterns as much as possible.  Fields will have separate check-in areas in an effort to keep players 
in small groups.  While waiting for training sessions to begin, or for family to pick up, players are asked to follow social distancing 
guidelines within designated waiting areas.

Playing areas/field surfaces are designated for coaches and players only.  

www.seacoastunited.com/covid-19 @seacoastunited

Parents and spectators are asked to respect and adhere to social/physical distancing guidelines.  Please do 
not approach the playing area, as it will reduce the group size guidelines for training sessions.

Practice good hygiene, wash hands regularly with soap & water for at least 20 seconds.  If soap and water is 
not available, please use hand sanitizer.

Please stay home if you have been in close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19, are experiencing a 
cough, shortness of breath, or sore throat, or have had a fever within the past 72 hours.
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